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How to have your say

To give us your feedback, go 
to www.surveymonkey.com/r/
gladstonedev

You can get more information 
about this development at 
www.kaingaora.govt.nz 

Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities is looking at 
how we can build new, modern homes on Gladstone 
Road and Mill Road and better use our land.

At our new development, we are proposing the 
construction of 22 new homes and we want to know 
what you think.


